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STATE AUDITORS OFFICE

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF MISSOURI
Eric ScHMITT

May 9, 2019

The Honorable Nicole Galloway
Missouri State Auditor

State Capitol, Room 121
Jefferson City, MO 65101

Dear Auditor Galloway,

Your request for an Attorney General’s opinion regarding whether
identifying information related to an individual conducting business before a

state entity should be redacted under the Sunshine Law was received May 7,
2019.

We generally work on the opinion requests in the order that they are
received and make every effort to complete them in a timely fashion. We will
contact you within 90 days of receipt of the opinion request.

If you have any questions regarding your pending opinion request,
please do not hesitate to contact Amanda Holtmeyer at 573-751-9693 or
amanda.holtmeyer@ago.mo.gov.

Respectfully,

an M. Hensley
y General Counsel

Broadway Building
PO, Box 899
Jefferson City, MO 65102
Phone: (573) 751-3321
Fax: (573) 751-0774
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